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This is a good time to learn and play the game of 
basketball while you learn about sportsmanship. 
Have a member of the high school basketball team 
(preferably a Boy Scout) teach the boys the rules 
of basketball; then play a game in the pack with 
older boys and younger boys balancing each 
team. Play other games such as ring toss, hoop 
games, soap bubble contests, and hoop obstacle 
course. Start working on the National Summertime 
Pack Award or Cub Scout Outdoor Activity Award. 
The boys will be able to earn the Basketball belt 
loop and pin or another Sports belt loop and pin of 
their choice, including the Physical Fitness belt 
loop and pin.  Next Month’s theme: Celebrate 
Freedom! 

This Month’s Theme: 
Hoop-De-Doo! 
 

Cubmaster’s  
Corner: 

Bobcat Badges: 
Piyush Sathpathy, Aidan McDonough 
 
Tiger Badges: 
Cameron Carrier, Miles Lopez, Aidan McDonough,  
Liam Neill, Piyush Sathpathy, and Blake Wilcox. 
 
Bear Badges: 
Jonathan Allie, Justin Defreitas, Mason Ellis, Noah 
Gaudreau, Lars Hartvig, Devon Head, Tommy Laido, 
Dylan Lawrence, Alex Leverette, Patrick Oh. 
 
Webelos Pins: 
 Quintin Bethge – Artist 
 Daniel Dickson – Artist 
 Thomas Godden – Artist & Craftsman 
 Eric Siemienczuk – Artist 
 Ethan Somers – Artist & Family Member 
 Josh Thiry – Artist & Scholar 
 Ian Walker – Artist & Geologist 
 
Recruiter:  Tommy Laido for Noah Gaudreau 
  Miles Lopez for Piyush Sathpathy 

  

You can find a lot of good  
lessons in a hoop – it’s a  
circle, with no end and no  
beginning. Families are like  
that, and good friendships  
can be too. Also, a hoop can be used to indicate an 
area you want to focus on – like the circle on a 
target – but we need to make sure we are focusing 
on a good target or goal. Or the hoop can represent 
the open-ended potential of each boy to learn and 
change, to achieve and adapt. When the basketball 
goes in the net, it isn’t held there, but can continue 
on, moving across time and space, bouncing back 
and upwards. Let’s make sure we use the hoop in 
ways that will help each scout achieve everything 
he has the potential to achieve! 

This Month’s Schedule: 
 During June: Flag Ceremony by Tiger Den 3 
During June: Trail Maintenance by Wolf Den 1 
 
Thursday, June 10, 7:30 pm:  
Black Mountain District Roundtable 
 
Saturday, June 12, 2:30 pm: 
 Pack Picnic / promotion at Kit Carson Park, 
Escondido – Summer Signups, please bring 
your checkbook to pay for summer activities. 
 
Monday, June 21 to Friday, June 25: 
 Cub Scout Day Camp - Lake Poway 
 Webelos Resident Camp – Camp Mataguay 
 
Tuesday, June 29, 7:00pm:  
 Pack 608 Committee Meeting – Location 
change this month only Committee Meeting 
held at Roundtable Pizza. 
 

Proudly serving the families of 
Midland Elementary School and the 

City of Poway for over 50 years.

Sponsored by 
St. Gabriel’s Knights of Columbus 

 

Last Month’s Awards: 



 

Upcoming Summertime Events 
Thursday, July 8 7:30pm  
 Black Mountain District Roundtable 
July 16, July 17, & July 18: 
 Camping at Balboa Park.   
Monday, July 19 to Friday June 23: 
Cub Scout Twilight Camp - Lake Poway 
Saturday, July 31: 
Wolf Center visit In Julian 
 
Thursday, August 12, 7:30pm: 
 Black Mountain District Roundtable 
Saturday, August 21, 2010: 
 Lake Elsinore Storm Game 
 
Thursday, September 9, 2010, 7:30pm: 
 Black Mountain District Roundtable 
Saturday, September 18, 2010: 
 Poway Days Heritage Parade 
 
Friday, October 8, 2010 to Sunday, October 10 
 Campout at Indian Hills. 
 

Thank You Volunteers! 
Special thanks are due the following volunteers: 

Jesse Fenter for volunteering to be the new 
Committee Chairman!  Matthew Dickson for 
playing the role of the Bear in last month’s pack 
meeting and Don Allie for providing the air 
compressor to shoot the water bottles at the 
Midland Carnival.   

Please consider volunteering for the following 
position:  Assistant Cubmaster 

 

Tiger Den 2: Had a fun den meeting playing “Tell 
It Like It Isn’t”. 
 
Tiger Den 3: Is working very hard and almost 
finished with their Tiger Cub badges.  Good Job! 
 
Wolves: helped at the Midland School carnival and 
went for a fun bike ride around Lake Miramar! 
 
Bears: earned their Whittlin’ Chip and learned 
about pocketknife safety; worked on Photography 
Belt Loop; made Mother’s Day gifts; went camping 
at Indian Hills and worked on the 100 year 
anniversary patch. 
 
Webelos 1: helped with the Carnival; finished 
their Artist and Forester pins; and did a service 
project for the San Diego food bank.   
 
  

Den News: 

Check out our Website: http://www.cubpacks.org/ca/cs/608/index.htm 
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Red Rover 
 

Pack 608 is now on Facebook!  Join Pack 608 for 
another information portal: 
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#!/group.php?g
id=125543740801050 

Don’t Forget!!!  Saturday, June 12, 2:30 pm 
 Pack Picnic / promotion at Kit Carson Park in 
Escondido – Summer Signups, please bring your 
checkbook to pay for summer activities 


